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English 

 

This half term we are learning about explanation texts. Our 

model text is Why Dragons are Extinct, explaining why we no 

longer see dragons in England! 

Our grammar focus this unit will 

be main and subordinate clauses, 

and using commas. Our class book 

is the lovely Dear Greenpeace by 
Simon James.  

 

We use Read Write Inc for 

spellings. Children learn a spelling 

rule each Monday, and consolidate 

their learning through various 

activities during daily spelling lessons. Please note whilst we no 

longer do spelling tests, we are continually assessing children’s 

confidence with different spelling rules and using this to plan 

next steps. 

 

We practise handwriting daily using the PenPal resource and we 

undertake daily grammar activities to support our written work 

across the whole curriculum, not only English. 

 Maths 

This half term we will complete our second unit on fractions, as 

well as money and time. This will include: 

-adding and subtracting fractions 

-understanding and converting pounds and pence 

-adding and subtracting money 

-Roman numerals to 12 

-telling the time to 5 minutes 

-reading time on a digital clock 

 

Times tables will also be taught during our maths lessons and in 

discrete practice sessions. Children will be working on their 3, 4 

and 8 X tables as well as consolidating their 2, 5 and 10’s.  

www.timestables.co.uk is a super, free resource to use at home to 

help your child practice and offers a variety of games to help 

them learn. The children have used this website at school as well 

as Tackling Tables which they all have a login for. 

 

Arithmetic is taught discreetly every day to help children build 

fluency with different calculations. This will boost important 

skills to answer reasoning and word problem questions.  

 

PSHE Curriculum 

We will be teaching weekly PHSE sessions aimed at nurturing your child’s mental health and well-being. The focus of our 

PSHE lessons this term is Relationships. Children will learn about family roles and responsibilities including gender 

stereotypes, friendships and important skills such as turn taking and negotiating conflict, keeping ourselves safe and who we 

can trust to help us, and the needs and rights of children around the world. 

 

http://www.timestables.co.uk

